The GCHS football team would like to request approval from the board of education to receive
t-shirts from All-American T-Shirts, a company out of Boise ID. This company will collect
donations from local businesses to fund this. There will be no cost from our program or
school. They have agreed to provide 100 t-shirts each year for 3 years. The W-9 form from
them is attached.

Thank you,
Tim Browning




